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Press release 

  
January 8, 2014 

No. 1/2014 
  

NCC to construct new section of E18 Expressway 

in Norway 
 

NCC has been commissioned by the Norwegian Roads 
Administration to construct a new section of the E18 Expressway 
between the municipalities of Hobøl and Ski, slightly more than 30 
kilometers south of Oslo. The contract encompasses 6.25 kilometers 
of highway and is worth SEK 885 million. 
 
“This is an interesting project for NCC, in which we will utilize strategic competencies from both 
Norway and Sweden,” says Håkon Tjomsland, Business Area Manager of NCC Construction 
Norway. 
 
The project includes a four-lane highway, 10 bridges, concrete structures along the highway 
section, reinforcement of County Road 120 and various improvements of roads and water and 
sewage systems in the Municipality of Hobøl.  
 
As a result of this agreement, NCC has three projects in progress on the E18 Expressway 
simultaneously and thus strengthens its position in large-scale infrastructure projects around the 
Oslo fjord. 
 
NCC endeavors to develop sustainable solutions and the aim of the project will be to have the least 
possible environmental impact. The contract will be implemented in accordance with NCC’s 
proprietary “Green Construction” concept. 
 
The project is scheduled to be completed during September 2016. The order will be registered in 
the first quarter of 2014 and will be divided equally between NCC Construction Norway and CC 
Construction Sweden. 
 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Håkan Tjomsland, President, NCC Construction Norway, +47 90119363 

Terje Hansen Stachnik, Communication Manager, NCC Construction Sweden +47 992 16 785 
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This is the type of information that NCC could be obligated to disclose pursuant to the Securities Market Act. 
The information was issued for publication on January 8, 2014, 3.15 pm (CET) 

All of NCC’s press releases are available on www.ncc.se/press.  

NCC is one of the leading construction and property development companies in the Nordic region. In 2012, 
NCC reported sales of SEK 57 billion and had 18,000 employees. NCC Construction Sweden builds housing 
units, offices, roads, civil engineering and other infrastructure in Sweden. 
 


